
I strongly support Senator Bartlett’s introduction, currently in its first reading, of the 2005 
version of the National Animal Welfare Bill.  I am particularly supportive of the establishment, 
under the bill, of a National Animal Welfare Authority (8.1) and the prohibition of the killing of 
wild animals for sport or entertainment (3.b.iii). 
 
Sincerely, 
Tyler Pike and Tamsin Angus-leppan 
Of 8/103 Beach St. Coogee, NSW 2034 Australia   
 




